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Gentleman,
 
The end of the year is fast approaching and I am fully aware that I need to get a date in
everyone calendar for the AGM, especially after the roundabout of dates that led to the rushed
meeting earlier this year.
 
Due to the large scale of commitments at 22 Engr Regt the hope is to have the AGM one evening
during the week, preferably on Wednesday 15 March 2017 at about 1930hrs.  The plan would be
to follow this with a light meal in 22 Engr Regt WOs’ & Sgts’ Mess.
 
I would like to increase attendance on the previous meeting, so could you all get back to me
ASAP if a midweek meeting would work?  I understand people have to work and it is a fair
distance to travel but I think this could be a nice evening to discuss the Gp.
 
Any concerns please get back to me.
 
Regards
 

Paul Carney
 

 




